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 Robert Jones INT2016/3018/P 29/07/2016  14:56:51 As a sitting tenant, occupying the fourth floor, I find it impossible to see how we can use our offices 

whilst the walls and windows surrounding us are dismantled and replaced. The noise would make it 

impossible to work and the safety of our staff would surely be compromised. In addition the proposed 

extension to the 3rd and fourth floors would also be highly disruptive.

As you would expect, we are very much against this application and would ask that you reject it.
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